

ه درسة ايليت المانجليزية The Elite English School

CIR/EES/MAY/2519-25

Date: 26th May 2025

PROTOCOLS TO BE FOLLOWED

Dear Parents,

This circular is regarding the uniform related protocols for upcoming hot summer.

Please note:

- From 2nd June till further instructions students are not allowed to wear school jackets/sweaters and tie. It is mandatory to wear the school vest.
- Ensure to send sufficient water in order to ensure that the students remain hydrated. You may send 1dh coin as a standby in case your ward needs to buy an additional bottle of water from the vending machine inside the school vicinity.

Please counsel your ward regarding this.

This is for your information.

Best Regards,

PRINCIPAL